
What’s happening? 
The City of Swan is upgrading Stock Road to improve connectivity in the Bullsbrook area. The project will upgrade  
Stock Road from being a ‘no-through’ road to an approximately 4.3km long single carriageway connector road with two lanes 
between Tonkin Highway and Great Northern Highway. This will enable Stock Road to connect Great Northern Highway with 
Tonkin Highway, reducing travel times for residents in Bullsbrook as well as providing a new road link to enable heavy haulage 
and oversize loaded trucks to bypass around the Bullsbrook townsite. 

Where is this work happening?
This work is occurring on Stock Road, Bullsbrook between Tonkin Highway to the west and Great Northern Highway to the east. 
The City of Swan’s contractor will construct a single carriageway with two lanes – one lane for west bound traffic; one lane  
for east bound traffic with a bridge over the Ellen Brook. Work will also take place to construct a roundabout to Great Northern 
Highway and upgrade the rail crossing at the intersection of Stock Road and Railway Parade with signal infrastructure,  
boom gates and upgraded road alignment. 
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When is this work happening?
Construction works are projected to commence on site in Spring of 2021. However, timeframes may be subject to change  
due to inclement weather conditions and/or other factors. 

How will this work impact me?
You may notice some increased noise and traffic activity near the work sites. The City of Swan’s contractor will endeavour  
to keep impact to a minimum wherever possible. 

Why is this work taking place?
This project will provide a critical infrastructure link to the NorthLink WA project. This improved access will open up significant 
new opportunities for industrial and commercial developments in the area, creating employment and growth for the community.

Road safety will also be improved through the installation of a roundabout to Great Northern Highway, upgraded rail crossing 
with signal infrastructure, boom gates and upgraded road alignment. 

The project will reduce travel times for Bullsbrook residents as well as provide a new road link which will enable heavy haulage 
and oversize loaded trucks to bypass the Bullsbrook townsite. 

How do I find out more? 
You can find more information at: www.swan.wa.gov.au/stockroad

Thank you for your patience and understanding while we complete this important work. 
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